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The largest surgical meeting in Canada; The Canadian Surgery Forum is coming to 

Vancouver, September 24-26, 2020 at the Fairmont Hotel Vancouver & Hyatt Regency. 

 

We are looking for volunteers for various roles onsite. A perfect opportunity for medical 

students, hospitality students or those with free time who want to give back to the medical 

community.  

 

Please contact Conference Assistant Karen Wright at kwright@cags-accg.ca for more 

information.  

https://www.canadiansurgeryforum.com/
mailto:kwright@cags-accg.ca

